Memorial and Hirst Avenues

Upgrades Project
September 24, 2021

Hello,

With construction in full swing on Hirst Avenue West (Hirst), the project team has been working at full capacity
to get the new underground utilities commissioned. The construction of road surfaces, sidewalks, streetlights,
and landscaping will follow pending cooperative weather conditions, with the Hirst portion of the project still on
schedule for a winter completion. One significant improvement to this block of Hirst will be the installation of
three new fire hydrants to improve accessibility for the Parksville Fire Department.

You may have noticed construction crews working at night on Hirst at the Alberni Highway (Alberni). These night
shifts allowed necessary works to be completed while minimizing disruptions to businesses as well as to traffic in
this busy intersection. Shown in the photo below are Knappett Industries crew members working to connect the
new stormwater main on Hirst to the existing stormwater system at Alberni. Please check the City’s website at
Parksville.ca for construction notices and updates as the project moves along, as additional future night work
may be required.

Ongoing communications between the construction crew and nearby businesses and residents remain a priority
for the project team. If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,
—
Michael Lonsdale, AScT, LEED GA . . ) )
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